07 uepens 2011 poky
M. Kanoeppa

IHlanoenui opys3i,

23 yepensa 2011pokKy a 3asepuiylo 4omupupiuny pooomy Ha nocaoi
Haozeuuaiinozo i Iloenosasricnozo Ilocna Ykpainu 6 Aecmpanii ma Hoesii
3enanoii.

Xouy eucnoeumu ycim Bam wupy e0aunicmv 3a KOHCHPYKMUGHY,
niaiony ma 000po3uunugy cnignpaulo, RIOMPUMKY mMa PO3YMIHHA, AKL A
NOBCAKUACHO 6i0UYy8as nepeodysarodu y 3aKOpOOHHOMY GIOPAOHCEHHI 0AeKO 6i0
ycix Bac na ascmpaniiicokomy konmunenmi "'down under*’.

Iupo cnoodisaroce, wio Opysrichi, 000po3uyIUB] OiNOBI CMOCYHKU,
U0 CKIAIUCA MIMHC HAMU, 30epercymbes i Ha0all.

Kopucmywuuce uicio nazo00010 xouy noodaxcamu Bam miuynozo
300p08'a, 006pa ma ycinakux 2apa3zoig, NOOAIbUIUX 6eTUKUX Ycnixie!

3 21ub0KoI0 noeazoro,

Ilocon B.B.Aoomaiimic

07 June, 2011
Canberra

Dear friends,

On the 23, June 2011 I am completing my four year work as Ambassador
Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Ukraine to Australia and New Zealand.

I would like to express my sincere gratitude to all of you for the
constructive, fruitful and amicable cooperation, support and understanding
which | felt daily being abroad far from many of you ""down under'™ on the
Australian continent.

| truly hope that our friendly, amicable and cooperative relations will
remain further on.

Availing myself of this opportunity | would like to assure you of my highest
consideration and to wish you strong health, goodness and every success!

Sincerely,
Valentyn Adomaytis
Ambassador



